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Submission: | believe working class families are suffering enough in todays economy & rising house prices without Councils
stinging us for high rate increases. Like any business councils should operate within their means. Campbelltown council asked
for public opinion on this increase but ‘MISLED' the whole community by stating a '‘One Off" increase for this year only.

Most residents believe the rates will go down again next year. Most residents also do not know how to object - such as this site
I found by accident in a tiny paragraph in the local paper.

Page1/1



